
 

 

 
 

 DATE:    April 10, 2017 

  TO:       Jeffrey English, Purchasing Agent       

    
  FROM:   Alessandra Delfico, PE CFM                 
 

SUBJECT:  Palm-Aire Wellfield 48-inch Raw Water Main Pigging (Rebid) 
Bid No. E-19-17 

  ______________________________________________________________________ 
 
On February 28, 2017 bids were opened for the above referenced project. The lowest, 
and only responsive bidder was Clean Harbors Industrial Services with a price of 
$199,585.00. 
 
The references supplied by Clean Harbors Industrial Services have been checked and 
the “Qualifications of Bidders” have been reviewed.  
 
Being the low bidder, coupled with favorable references, it is my recommendation that 
the award of this contract be made to Clean Harbors Industrial Services for the amount 
of $199,585.00. 
 
Please prepare an agenda package for inclusion on the City Commission agenda for 
consent approval. Please do not hesitate to contact me at ext. 7073 if any additional 
information is needed. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
  


